
Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Butterflies       Term :   autumn 17’            Whole School Topic: My Island Home         
                                                                                                                                 

What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

 

This term, the children have been baking 

mince pies, sausage rolls and other yummy 

treats, like stained glass biscuits as a 

Christmas gift for their families. 

 

Ali has been teaching us to play the tune 

Ring The Bells for the Christmas church 

service and the children have been 

singing and playing together. 

 

We have been singing Nativity songs in 

readiness for a Christmas performance 

alongside the main nursery, with the 

Butterfly class dressed as little angels. 

 

The children have enjoyed playing with 

sensory super snow, Christmas crafts and 

listening to a Six Days of Christmas sensory 

story. They have worked hard making a 

junk-model Nativity scene in class, well 

done everyone. 

 

                   
 

             
         

 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  
 

Butterfly class enjoyed an interactive 

musical performance by The London 

Philharmonic Orchestra. 

 

We also joined the whole school for an 

Aladdin Panto at Castle School. 

 

We experienced a traditional Christmas 

service at Shaw Church, playing the bells 

for everyone to enjoy. We also joined the 

whole school for a Christmas dinner.  

 

Please look at The Castle School Newsletter and the 

Victoria Park Nursery newsletter for dates and 

events, as well as class diaries. 

 

The Castle School website has up-to-date 

information about term dates and events.     

 

Happy Christmas everyone and have a happy new 

year. 

We look forward to welcoming children back to 

school on 4 January 2018. 

 

 
 


